
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Branch Mail Out #43 
 
Date:  September 11, 2019 

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    

    ATTENTION: Branch Presidents 
NS/NU Executive Council      

    NS/NU Zone Commanders      
NS/NU Past Presidents 

 
From:   Comrade Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 

    Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL   

 
Subject: Telephone Interruption     

Message: Comrades:  The Command office phone 

system has been damaged beyond repair.  
Temporarily the main phone line has been re-
routed to a cell phone with voicemail.  You 
may experience delays in reaching the office 
but please be assured your call will be 
returned as soon as possible.  We expect a 
partial solution by Friday and back to full 
service within the next two weeks.  Email and 
fax are fully functional.  Thank you for your 
patience. 

 

 


